


comments:: used/underused for a few days per year, would completely alter or
eliminate those unique heritage, visual, environmental and ‘human
scale’ attributes which characterise Hobart and set it apart from other
Australian cities. This top down/ blackmailing approach to planning
such a huge new feature in the most historic and strategically located
area of the city, is not the right way to approach critical decision
making. Previous Tasmanian governments have form in this arena
(remember Gunns, pokie/casino monopoly, old growth forests etc).
Beware! There is considerable uncertainty among AFL aficionados
about whether the planned structure would even attract AFL
spectators. AFL pays No Tax - no contribution to government finances,
despite operating as a ruthless for-profit business and paying huge
salaries to its top level officials. Instead it demands exorbitant tax-
payer contributions- using funds which are sorely needed to help
ordinary Tasmanians with the basic health, housing and education
support to which they are entitled. I do not support this proposal




